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Sun City Rotary Club,

We would like to thank you, your organization, and all your supporters who purchased
flags and volunteered at the 2A23 Field of Honor@. The FOH events are entirely a
volunteer effort, and it would not have been the success it was without your support.
We look forward to you being a part of the 2A24 FOH events.

ln Service to Others,
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Nicholas P. Leschke
Field of Honor@ Affiliates Chair
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